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His family generously decided to establish the Gerald Clemens Endowed Scholarship at 
Stockton. The university recently received $300,000, with final distribution expected to come in 
late spring or early summer when the estate settlement is complete. 

“Stockton is extremely grateful for the generosity of the estate of Mr. Clemens, as well as his 
family, in creating this scholarship for students of the School of Natural Sciences and 
Mathematics, which awards about 22 percent of all the science and mathematics undergraduate 
degrees at New Jersey’s senior public colleges and universities,” said President Harvey 
Kesselman. “With the coming expansion of the Unified Science Center’s world


